Washington Township Public Schools



Eileen Abbott Central Administration Building

Office of the Superintendent 206 East Holly Avenue • Sewell, New Jersey 08080 (856) 589-6644 • FAX (856) 256-8931

January 31, 2021

All Schools will pivot to Remote Wednesday on Monday February 1st.

Dear Washington Township Families,

Due to the impending storm, all schools in the district will pivot to remote instruction for Monday, February 1st. All schools, with the exception of Birches Elementary School, which is fully remote this week, will follow a Remote Wednesday schedule. Birches will follow their regular Monday schedule for all students.

Middle and high school students will go through their 8-period day as they do on Wednesdays, while elementary students will follow their typical Remote Wednesday schedule. On Tuesday and Wednesday this week, Cohort A students will report for live instruction. Cohort B will report on Thursday and Friday as normal.

Pre-K will have no classes on Monday but will resume regular live instruction on Tuesday through Friday.

Simply put, we are swapping Remote Wednesday for Monday while maintaining four days of live instruction for our hybrid students.

Stay safe and stay warm.

Sincerely,

Joseph N. Bollendorf Superintendent of Schools